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 Sponsorship/Partnership Opportunities 
Platinum Partnership $3,500 

• 3 complimentary Registrations 

• speaking opportunity (3-5 
minutes) / recognition  

• 1 Full page colour 
advertisement in the 
conference program 

• 1 tabletop display space 

• Placement of logo on on-site 
signage 

• Placement of logo on all 
conference print and online 
material 

• Organization description on 
products and services (200 
words) 

• Logo and link on AIC's 
Conference Website 
"Partnership Recognition"  

• Partnership recognition on 
social media  

• Participate in the meetings with 
senior government staff on 
April 27th, 2023 (3 
representatives) 

Gold Partnership $2,750 

• 2 complimentary 
Registrations 

• ½ page colour 
advertisement in the 
conference program 

• 1 tabletop display space 

• Placement of logo on on-
site signage 

• Placement of logo on all 
conference print and online 
material 

• Organization description on 
products and services (200 
words) 

• Logo and link on AIC's 
Conference Website 
"Partnership Recognition"  

• Partnership recognition on 
social media 

• Participate in the meetings 
with senior government 
staff on April 27th, 2023 (2 
representatives) 

Silver Partnership $2,000 

• 1complimentary 
Registration 

• ½ page colour 
advertisement in the 
conference program 

• Placement of logo on on-
site signage 

• Placement of logo on all 
conference print and online 
material 

• Organization description on 
products and services (200 
words) 

• Logo and link on AIC's 
Conference Website 
"Partnership Recognition"  

• Partnership recognition on 
social media 

• Participate in the meetings 
with senior government 
staff on April 27th, 2023 (1 
representative) 

Bronze Partnership $1,500 

• 1 complimentary Registration 

• 1/4-page colour 
advertisement in the 
conference program 

• Placement of logo on on-site 
signage 

• Placement of logo on all 
conference print and online 
material 

• Organization description on 
products and services (200 
words) 

• Logo and link on AIC's 
Conference Website 
"Partnership Recognition"  

• Partnership recognition on 
social media 

Delegate Lanyards $2,000 

• 1 complimentary 
Registration 

• Partner to provide lanyards 

• Placement of logo on on-
site signage 

• Placement of logo on all 
conference print and online 
material 

• Organization description on 
products and services (200 
words) 

• Logo and link on AIC's 
Conference Website 
"Partnership Recognition"  

• Partnership recognition on 
social media 

Welcome Reception $2,500 

• 2 complimentary 
Registrations 

• speaking opportunity (3-5 
minutes) -recognition  

• Placement of logo on on-
site signage 

• Placement of logo on all 
conference print and online 
material 

• Organization description on 
products and services (200 
words) 

• Logo and link on AIC's 
Conference Website 
"Partnership Recognition"  

• Partnership recognition on 
social media 

 


